Date : 18/01/2022 11:47:59 AM

From : "Brian Sinclair"

To :1s.73 Irrelevant inforn

Cc : "Sean O'Keeffe" , ""Kaitlin Nichols"

Subject : RE: Wavell Heights (St Luke's) Presbyterian Church, 64 Spence Road, Wavell Heights [650270]
Attachment : image001.png;image003.png;image004.png;

Hellos.73 Irre

Thank you for your information request. | am responding on behalf of Sean.

As this material is no longer publicly available, the Department is processing your email as a request for administrative release of
documentation, which is subject to the approval of the Deputy Director-General, Environmental Policy & Programs.

The Department will advise once the Deputy Director-General’s decision is made.

Kind regards,
Brian Sinclair

From:s.73 Irrelevant information

Sent: Thursday, 13 January 2022 1:34 PM

To: Heritage

Cc: Brian Sinclair; Anthony Grech

Subject: Wavell Heights (St Luke's) Presbyterian Church, 64 Spence Road, Wavell Heights [650270]

Good afternoon Sean,

To assist the Church to respond to the heritage listing application for St Luke's, | would be grateful if the Department could provide me
with information about two recently listed properties — the Ashgrove Methodist Church (former) and the Wilston Methodist Memorial

Church (former).

For each of these properties, is the Department able to provide me with copies of the listing applications (and supporting material), the
submissions received and the chief executive's heritage recommendations? | understand that this information is available on the

Department's website during the listing process, but is removed after the decision is made to list or not list the property.

I note that the report prepared by|s.73 Irrelevant irin support of the heritage listing application for St Luke's refers specifically to a report

prepared by s.73 Irrelevariin nominating the Ashgrove Church (see p.2 and footnote 3 on p.4).
I look forward to receiving your response to this request.
Kind Regards,

s.73 Irrelevant information

From:|S.73 lrrelevant if

Sent: Tuesday, 21 December 2021 7:45 AM

To: Heritage <Heritage @des.qld.gov.au>

Cc: Brian Sinclair <Brian.Sinclair@des.qld.gov.au>; Anthony Grech <Anthony.Grech@des.qld.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Wavell Heights (St Luke's) Presbyterian Church, 64 Spence Road, Wavell Heights [650270]

Good morning Sean,

Thank you for the extension until 15 February 2022. We appreciate your kind consideration of our request.

Kind Regards,
s.73 Irrelevant information
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